
Public Works 

  

            

    MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Mayor Donna Dodgen 
        City Council 
        Steve Parker, City Manager 
    
FROM: John Donnelly, Director of Public Works 

 

DATE: May 17, 2024 

 

SUBJECT: Purchase of Two 15’ Eagle Flex Wing Shredders 

============================================================ 

The Public Works 5-Year Capital Equipment plan recommends the purchase of a new 15’ 

Eagle Flex Wing Shredder.  The purchase will allow the Right-of-Way crew to be more 

efficient operating the mowing schedule around the city. 

Staff has received a proposal from Alamo Group in the amount of $50,000 for two 

shredders. These new shredders will replace the two Landpride Shredders that are costly 

to maintain due to their age. This is a Sourcewell price, and the contract number is Al 

070821-AGI.  Staff has reviewed the proposal with management and finds the proposal 

has met all the required specifications and within the estimated budget of the 5-year 

plan. 

Staff recommends purchase approval of two 15’ Eagle Flex Wing Shredders from Alamo 

Group in the amount of $50,000.  Funding will come from the FY2024 General Fund – 

Capital Equipment. 

Staff will be available to answer any questions. 

 

Cc: Rick Cortes, Assistant City Manager 
      These Susan Caddell, Finance Director 
         

 


